
 
 

 

North Elementary School  

Weekly Memo for Parents 

April 6, 2020 
 

Hello Tigers!  

Welcome to week 2 of distance learning!  

 

In an effort to comply with the Stay-At-Home directive from the Governor, OCSB offices and school 

sites are physically closed to the public. We will have staff at NES from 8 AM to 3 PM to ensure 

phones are answered and messages routed to the intended person or department. Click on this link 

to access the ​Contact List for Common Questions. 

Please check the OCSB website (​www.okee.k12.fl.us​) for updated information by clicking on the 

orange Coronavirus School District Update and Information banner. 

 

Instructional Updates 

This week, you will see a few new things introduced in our Google Classrooms. Students will have 

specific activities for Science and Social Studies. Students now have access to taking AR quizzes to 

support independent reading. Additionally, teachers will start assigning quizzes and tests in subject 

areas. Teachers will communicate their expectations for how to ensure assessment integrity at 

home.  

In the PE and Health unit on Wednesdays, students will see materials related to Social Emotional 

Learning which may include lessons on Bullying prevention and Drug-and Alcohol Resistance 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oOITt2GmGo8O66o63ZOkEIijN58kNCHgKDaMZiBlOwk/edit?usp=sharing
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.okee.k12.fl.us%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR30VwGVFNClnIoGkpyY-TUeYyftSm1BKbIJnCQmaNUEO0x4jQmgqb1ONHQ&h=AT15GZK6L3Pku2lHSH06rcaKY-E6uuxbDgPp9Y9ehLhYnew_vGOTcMz0uj53R-XhJ_HdhK_lig1U8Nu3lar7vedKnpHaUWuprIjW7m3tQEtdvF-8XkpO4HWr4Y3ky7Xg6HoT8_4pIDD-V0ChffuxRi9ds3mD2xYwRZEAJDEMzQz6_t8CUNwIMVNlJHPfi3Az4gjbbPZ1eM01D8BKAIkcSc28BQ-iqBrXncMofbA6mmMtwHRIto43PCOC5oIlKSIO8Wp4nuueHSC5TpOedjA8RjUhQWhJ5n1NZSPraRs9cEZwbeZDxRrij0ZbPNtCLgeHGOjfW_QKNlj7_cf7icZK0FQP0s_lhjnFRzd1wty92aFddO7sPpH9XA-9JQwQ-qu7wFCxzWENWsvAcw6Dhu9fIlhg9xTUNR0-0oiOPHnaLdePEAe2DMm4fhXmv2j-XOvo0DKJxabFqIyEcBPDSiZVZFhV8yXwizrPjSZl64qwr9DP7ETtKNmGH_uiupSOp0JdzXOjdDUZdIm9cy_vbxvpeRuONwXrbX2z0p0XWJBZkV6ei3Dk7Tt-BVoOVmCCwQBVk8p6RlaRmqyEQ6Zq_Jab3Qyz4ZW06NS3NwUbni8beR9FTfeJwTHogkwJKIDPgFaaWf59pQPVnbVBN2JrK6rZxyYfCxPZf_3uRsPGhSSCz7O-ZdLv4vacACMWCawJHytQrpLOSAIGHAYSOEpoo5uewoF-POQBVcoKbAuHVUQ8Gl6x38f52V9ENl8Y8WzM2snorBbWAdY0KWJQ8Y1i1t0MuhtdaFX_z_1PWN3MFOyWv1zb5BaRYPKbiPFsgy3IwzoUL49xqENgFDXxOw--4hsEBhuPgmj4FADkZJDiI8DX


 
Program as part of the State required Mental Health education. For our younger learners, it is 

important that the adults will assist them with making sense of the content that is presented.  

Last but not least, each teacher will offer at least one Zoom or other virtual face-to-face meeting to 

their class to provide an opportunity for students to see their teacher as well as their peers. We 

hope that you will be able to participate! 

 

Monday, April 6 

● Week 2 of distance learning starts. Students should check in to their Google Classroom each 

morning and complete work that is assigned.  

 

Tuesday, April 7 

● Science webinar Mystery Doug Livestream at 1:00 PM. To access, go to 

mysteryscience.com/live 

 

Wednesday, April 8 - Hat Day 

● Students’ Mental Health education related lessons are available in their PE/Health Unit in 

Google Classroom 

 

Thursday, April 9 

● End of week 2 of distance learning! 

 

Friday, April 10 - Good Friday 

● No school 

 

Additional Learning Activities  

● Tutorials on Florida Standards are available at ​http://www.floridastudents.org/ 

● Video tutorials and practice for core subject areas on each grade level are available at 

https://www.khanacademy.org/ 

 

Other Important Information 

Meals continue to be served to students as follows: 11:00-1:00 at OHS, 11:00-12:00 at Douglas 

Brown Community Center as well as at the Public Library. Additional information about the meal 

program can be found at  ​FAQs Regarding the Impact of COVID-19 For Students and Families​.  
 

 

https://mysteryscience.com/click?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmysteryscience.com%2Flive&uuid=d653fdc9-f7cc-4727-93ec-d0ad04cf88a8
http://www.floridastudents.org/
https://www.khanacademy.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jttIyxNGzFofa9c3qSxlL2J-LZ_1AVaP/view?usp=sharing


 
Food will be also delivered in the communities on school buses as follows: 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Generic paper packets for learning can be picked up from the buses for students who cannot access 

online learning, and are not able to get the NES paper-based packets from school (these packets are 

to be used only as the last resort as they are not inclusive of  all of the wonderful learning 

opportunities that are available to students in an online format). 

 

 



 

 

Reports ​concerning unsafe, potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or criminal activities, or the 
threat of these activities, can be made to appropriate public safety agencies and school officials 
using the following link: ​https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html 
 
 
Let’s make this a great week! 

Go Tigers! 

 

Dr. Tuuli Robinson 

Principal of North Elementary School 

Phone: (863) 462-5100 

E-mail:  ​robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us 
 
 

 

https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html
mailto:robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us

